
RESOLUTION FOR THE MINUTES 

A RESOLUTION recognizing Richard C. Gore for his exemplary service as Acting 
Executive Director of the Delaware River Basin Commission. 

 WHEREAS, since his appointment on January 11, 1988, Richard Gore has ably 
performed the duties of Chief Administrative Officer, with responsibility for budgets, 
accounting, audits, contract oversight, human resources, insurance, facilities 
management, and Freedom of Information requests; and  

WHEREAS, without hesitation, Rich answered the call from the Commissioners 
to serve as Acting Executive Director during the period from March 13, 2014 through 
July 31, 2014; and  

WHEREAS, Rich displayed the highest level of professionalism and leadership as 
he fulfilled the duties of two demanding positions; and 

WHEREAS, Rich effectively led the DRBC staff and coordinated with the 
Commissioners to carry out a full agenda, keeping vital Commission programs on course; 
and 

WHEREAS, Rich demonstrated particular skill and sensitivity to ensure a smooth 
leadership transition for Commissioners, staff, and DRBC’s incoming Executive 
Director; and  

WHEREAS, Rich approached his wide-ranging responsibilities over the entire 
141-day period with great enthusiasm and his characteristic “never had a bad day” 
attitude; and 

WHEREAS, beginning on August 1, 2014, Rich can once again focus on his 
diverse responsibilities as the Commission’s Chief Administrative Officer; now, 
therefore, 

BE IT RESOLVED that the Commissioners and staff extend their sincere 
appreciation to Richard C. Gore for his outstanding service to the DRBC and the basin as 
Acting Executive Director, and for his continued dedication to the Commission as a 
trusted and valued member of its senior management team. 

BY THE COMMISSION 


